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	2004 National Youth Sports Program

Gustavus Adolphus College

800 West College Avenue

Saint Peter, Minnesota  56082

(507) 933-7457   fax:  (507)933-6020

         e-mail: nysp@gustavus.edu
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Dear Parent or Guardian,

Gustavus Adolphus National Youth Sports Program (NYSP) announces the sponsorship of the Summer Food Service program.  Free meals will be made available to all children (regardless of family income) aged 10 to 16 (10 by August 31, 2003) who are enrolled in the National Youth Sports Program.  Meals will be provided in Alumni Hall or the Dive at Gustavus during the program dates from July 6, 2004, to August 7, 2004.  Both breakfast and lunch will be provided. Meals will be provided without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, or handicap.

We ask you to  complete the enclosed Family Size and Income Sheet.  Please complete the following items:

· The name and age of each child you are enrolling in NYSP

· Any AFDC number

· The name and income of any Foster child

· The name and income information (last month) for all persons living in the household

· Please sign, date, and provide the Social Security Number of an adult in the household.

If you have completed this form for school, give information requested at the bottom of this letter and sign.

The information you provide on the attached Family Size and Income Sheet will only be used for program purposes to help Gustavus Adolphus College receive federal funding for meals served.

This form and the information requested is the same form that School Districts use for eligibility for Free or Reduced Lunches.  Children who are members of food Stamp households or AFDC assistance units automatically qualify for Free or Reduced Lunch.

If your household family size and income level is higher than the guidelines for Free or Reduced lunch, you are still eligible for the National Youth Sports Program and your child will receive a breakfast and lunch free of charge.  Gustavus Adolphus College simply needs to verify that 50% or more of the participating youth qualify under the income guidelines for the Summer Food Service Program.

Thanks you for providing the NYSP at Gustavus this information.

Raj Sethuraju



Kathryn Bode

NYSP Co-Project Administrator

NYSP Co-Project Administrator

(507) 933-7449



(507) 933-7455

In the operation of Child Nutrition Programs, no child will be discriminated against because of race, color, age, sex, handicap, or national origin.  Any person who believes that he or she has been discriminated against in any USDA related activity should write immediately to the Secretary of Agriculture, Washington DC 20250.

My child qualified for Free and Reduced Lunch at his/her school.  Please verify eligibility through school records.

Child’s Name 





 School 




 

Parent/Guardian Signature 





  Date 
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